Dempsey, Matthew

From:

Sent: 03 November 2016 22:02

To: Planning

Subject: Dartmouth Park tree applications 03/11/16

Dear planners and tree officers,

List 395

2016/5645/T 13A Dartmouth Park Road

Although a beautiful young Acacia, I do not object to its felling, as it will outgrow its habitat. None of the
other flat's at No 13 occupants object. It is better to replace it now, rather than later, with a small colourful
flowering shrub, more suited to the tiny garden.

List 396

2916/5653/T 57 Woodsome Road

This large Ginkgo species has been badly managed, the crown not shaped and all of its lower branches
removed. This has produced a huge 'lollipop' tree which cannot now be shaped. I support the owner in
wanting, with regret, to fell it and replace it with a shrub.

2016/5683/T 25 Laurier Road

I don't object to the proposed work being carried out on the 4 trees. The small stunted Lilac would be
replaced by a flowering shrub. The Elder will be removed from the neighbour's house flank wall and the
Lime reduced to previous points.

2016/5709/T 154 Highgate Road
No objection to Sycamore reduction, as previously.

2016/5769/T 22 Croftdown Road
No objection to the crown reduction and lateral branch pruning.
It will give the Silver Birch a good shape.

2026/5874/T 15 Dartmouth Park Road
No objection to the re-pollarding of the Horse Chestnut with TPO (Ref 329),
or the reduction to previous points of the very large Lombardy Poplar (2016/5876/T).

2016/5681/T
T could not see a Prunus in the front garden, only the hedge!

2016/ /T 35 Dartmouth Park Avenue
There were 4 Limes and a Bay tree in the front garden of the house 2 doors to the right. The light was
failing, but could not see a Lime in the front garden at No 35.

T will try to look at the rest if and when the owners get back to me.

T would like to know if the tree roots of the Mountain Ash at Denyer House have been re-covered with
soil. T cannot see, due to the hoarding.

Also the tree at No 21 Boscastle Rd looks as if it has been lost in the building works; a few people have
mentioned this to me. Also the Mulberry at the rear of No 9 Dartmouth Park Road?

Many thanks,



Eileen Willmott



